








  











acknowledge that you understand the risks associated with buying penny stocks
and that you can absorb the loss of your entire investment. Penny stocks are low
priced securities that do not have a very high trading volume. Consequently, the
price of the stock is often volatile and you may not be able to buy or sell the
stock when you want to.
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Our offering is being made on a self-underwritten basis: no minimum number of
shares must be sold in order for the offering to proceed. The offering price per
share is $0.01. The following table sets forth the potential net proceeds and
the uses of proceeds assuming the sale of 25%, 50%, 75% and 100%, respectively,
of the securities offered for sale by the Company.

                      IF 25% OF      IF 50% OF      IF 75% OF     IF �pec �pec �pĀthe Company.
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PURCHASERS PER SHARE DATA AND OWNERSHIP OF SHARES IN THIS OFFERING

IF ALL SHARES SOLD
- --------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Price per share ....................................................   $0.01
Dilution per share .................................................   $0.0075
Net Capital contributions ..........................................   $25,000
Percentage of capital contributions (gross).........................   77%
Number of shares after offering held by public investors ...........   MM㴀-------u  MM㴀--







complete the business and marketing plan.

There are two major parts to the business and marketing plan, the product
development strategy and marketing strategy. The company plans on using
consultants and contractors to create the product development strategy. The
Company anticipates the strategy will take 4 to 6 months and will cost
approximately $70,000. The strategy costs consists of two resources, one product
design and the other a manufacturing expert. The marketing strategy will take 3









Shares of Common Stock   David Johnson (2)              9,000,000         100%
                         2803 Isle Street
                         Rocklin, CA 95765
__________________
(1) Based on 9,000,000 shares outstanding as of February 28, 2010.

(2) The person named above may be deemed to be a "parent" and "promoter" of our
company, within the meaning of such terms under the Securities Act of 1933, Mr.
Johnson is the only "parent" and "promoter" of the company.

For the period ended February 28, 2010, a total of 9,000,000 shares of common
stock were issued to our sole officer and director, all of which are restricted
securities, as defined in Rule 144 of the Rules and Regulations of the SEC
promulgated under the Securities Act. Under Rule 144, the shares can be publicly
sold, subject to volume restrictions and restrictions on the manner of sale,
commencing one year after their acquisition. Under Rule 144, a shareholder can
sell up to 1% of total outstanding shares every three months in brokers'
transactions. Shares purchased in this offering, which will be immediately
resalable, and sales of all of our other shares after applicable restrictions
expire, could have a depressive effect on the market price, if any, of our
common stock and the shares we are offering.

Our sole officer and director will continue to own the majority of our common
stock after the offering, regardless of the number of shares sold. Since he will
continue control our company after the offering, investors in this offering will
be unable to change the course of our operations. Thus, the shares we are
offering lack the value normally attributable to voting rights. This could
result in a reduction in value of the shares you own because of their
ineffective voting power. None of our common stock is subject to outstanding
options, warrants, or securities convertible into common stock.

The company is hereby registering 3,000,000 of its common shares, in addition to
the 9,000,000 shares currently issued and outstanding. The price per share is
$0.01 (please see "Plan of Distribution" below).

The 9,000,000 shares currently issued and outstanding were acquired by our sole
officer and director for the period ended, February 28, 2010. We issued a total
of 9,000,000 common shares for consideration of $9,000, which was accounted for
as a purchase of common stock.

                           DESCRIPTION OF SECURITIES

In the event the company receives payment for the sale of their shares, Hidden
Ladder will receive all of the proceeds from such sales. Hidden Ladder is
bearing all expenses in connection with the registration of the shares of the
Company.
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COMMON STOCK

The authorized common stock is three hundred million (300,000,000) shares with a
par value of $.0001 for an aggregate par value of thirty thousand dollars
($30,000).

Common Stock has the following rights:

   * have equal ratable rights to dividends from funds legally available if and
when declared by our Board of Directors;

   * are entitled to share ratably in all of our assets available for
distribution to holders of common stock upon liquidation, dissolution or winding
up of our affairs;

   * do not have preemptive, subscription or conversion rights and there are no
redemption or sinking fund provisions or rights;

   * and are entitled to one non-cumulative vote per share on all matters on
which stockholders may vote.

We refer you to the Bylaws of our Articles of Incorporation and the applicable
statutes of the State of Florida for a more complete description of the rights
and liabilities of holders of our common stock securities.

NON-CUMULATIVE VOTING

Holders of shares of our common stock do not have cumulative voting rights,
which means that the holders of more than 50% of the outstanding shares, voting
for the election of directors, can elect all of the directors to be elected, if
they so choose, and, in that event, the holders of the remaining shares will not
be able to elect any of our directors. After this offering is completed, and
assuming all 3,000,000 shares being offered are sold, present stockholders will
own approximately 75% of our outstanding shares.

CASH DIVIDENDS





reasonable basis for our opinion.

In our opinion, the financial statements referred to above present fairly, in
all material respects, the financial position of Hidden Ladder, Inc. (a
development stage Company) as of February 28, 2010, and the results of its
operations and its cash flows for the period February 23, 2010 (inception)
through February 28, 2010, in conformity with accounting principles generally
accepted in the United S瀀cip�f













unless otherwise noted.

EXHIBIT NO.   DOCUMENT DESCRIPTION
- -----------   --------------------

3.1           Articles of Incorporation of Hidden Ladder, Inc.*

3.2           Bylaws of Hidden Ladder, Inc.*

4.1           Specimen Stock Certificate of Hidden Ladder, Inc.*

5.1           Opinion of Counsel.*

14.1          Code of Business Conduct and Ethics.*

23.1          Consent of Accountants.**

23.2          Consent of Counsel.*

99.1          Subscription Documents and Procedure of Hidden Ladder, Inc.*
_________________
* Previously Filed
** Filed herewith
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(B) DESCRIPTION OF EXHIBITS

EXHIBIT 3.1 Articles of Incorporation of Hidden Ladder, Inc.

EXHIBIT 3.2 Bylaws of Hidden Ladder, Inc.

EXHIBIT 4.1 Specimen Stock Certificate of Hidden Ladder, Inc.

EXHIBIT 5.1 Opinion of Counsel.

EXHIBIT 14.1 Code of Business Conduct and Ethics.

EXHIBIT 23.1 Consent of Accountants

EXHIBIT 23.2 Consent of Counsel.

EXHIBIT 99.1 Subscription Documents and Procedure of Hidden Ladder, Inc.

ITEM 17. UNDERTAKINGS

The undersigned registrant hereby undertakes:

1.    To file, during any period in which offers or sales are being made, a
      post-effective amendment to this registration statement:

      i.    To include any prospectus required by Section 10(a)(3) of the
            Securities Act of 1933;

      ii.   To reflect in the prospectus any facts or events arising after the
            effective date of the registration statement (or the most recent
            post-effective amendment thereof) which, individually or in the
            aggregate, represent a fundamental change in the information set
            forth in the registration statement. Notwithstanding the foregoing,
            any increase or decrease in the volume of securities offered (if the
            total dollar value of securities offered would not exceed that which
            was registered) and any deviation from the low or high end of the
            estimated maximum offering range may be reflected in the form of
            prospectus filed with the Commission pursuant to Rule 424(b) if, in
            the aggregate, the changes in volume and price represent no more
            than 20% change in the maximum aggregate offering price set forth in
            the "Calculation of Registration Fee" table in the effective
            registration statement.

      iii.  To include any material information with respect to the plan of
            distribution not previously disclosed in the registration statement
            or any material change to such information in the registration
            statement.

2.    That, for the purpose of determining any liability under the Securities
      Act of 1933, each such post-effective amendment shall be deemed to be a
      new registration statement relating to the securities offered therein, and
      the offering of such securities at that time shall be deemed to be the
      initial bona fide offering thereof.

3.    To remove from registration by means of a post-effective amendment any of
      the securities being registered that remain unsold at the termination of
      the offering.
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capacities, to sign any and all amendments, including post-effective amendments,
to this registration statement, and to file the same, therewith, with the
Securities and Exchang�,



                                  EXHIBIT 23.1

                                                        LAKE & ASSOCIATES, CPA'S

            CONSENT OF INDEPENDENT REGISTERED PUBLIC ACCOUNTING FIRM
            --------------------------------------------------------

We consent to the use, in the report on Form S-1A Amendment 4 of Hidden Ladder,
Inc. (A Development Stage Company), of our report dated March 24, 2010 on our
audit of the financial statements of Hidden Ladder, Inc. (A Development Stage
Company) as of February 28, 2010, and the related statement of operations,
shareholders' equity and cash flows from inception on February 23, 2010 through
February 28, 2010 and the reference to us under the caption "Experts."

/s/ Lake & Associates, CPA's LLC
Lake & Associates, CPA's LLC
Boca Raton, FL
July 21, 2010

1905 Wright Boulevard                              20283 State Road 7, Suite 300
Schaumburg, IL 60193                                   Boca Raton, Florida 33498

Phone: 847.524.0800                                          Phone: 866.982.9874
Fax: 847.524.1655                                              Fax: 561.982.7985



                                                                   July 22, 2010
Via FACSIMILE
Securities and Exchange Commission
Mail Stop 4561
450 Fifth Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20549

Attention: H. Christopher Owings, Assistant Director Angie Kim, Staff Examiner

RE:  HIDDEN LADDER, INC.
     AMENDMENT NO. 4 TO REGISTRATION STATEMENT ON FORM S-1
     FILED MARCH 25, 2010
     FILE NO. 333-165685

Mr. Owings/Ms. Kim:

         This letter responds to comments of the Staff (the "Staff") of the
Securities and Exchange Commission (the "Commission") contained in the letter
from the Staff to Hidden Ladder, Inc. (the "Company") dated June 22, 2010
regarding the above-referenced Registration Statement on Form S-1 (as amended)
(the "Registration Statement").

         For your convenience, we have included each of the Staff's comments
before each of the Company's responses. References in this letter to "we," "our"
or "us" mean the Company as the context may require.

STAFF COMMENT 1:

We note your response to comment one in our letter dated June 18, 2010 and the
related revisions in your filing. Please also include an affirmative statement
in the forepart of your prospectus stating clearly that your sole officer
shareholder has no plans to enter into a change of control or similar
transaction or to change your management.

RESPONSE:

We concur with the Staff and have added the affirmative disclosure from our sole
shareholder that he has no plans to enter into a change of control or similar
transaction or to change management.

STAFF COMMENT 2:

We note your response to comment five in our letter dated June 18, 2010 and the
related revisions in your filing. We also note the following statement:

         "Our operations may be sporadic and occur at times which are not
convenient to Mr. Johnson, which may result in periodic interruptions or
suspensions of our business plan. If these conditions occur, it may result in
periodic interruptions in implementing the Company's plan in a timely manner,"
page 7.

Please revise. Please review your entire filing for compliance with comment five
from our letter dated June 18, 2010.

RESPONSE:

We concur with the Staff and have updated the registration statement to reflect
the current stage of the Company's business.

STAFF COMMENT 3:

We note your response to comment eight in our letter dated June 18, 2010. We
cannot seem to locate the updated section in your filing. Please revise or
clarify. We reissue comment eight from our letter dated June 18, 2010.

RESPONSE:

We concur with the Staff and have added the language to reflect how the
additional funds will be used to further develop our business.




